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Brendan O’Sullivan Celebrates 20 Years of Service with the Durham Fire Department 

Congratulations to Fire Marshal Brendan J. O’Sullivan on completing 20 years of service to the 
Town of Durham.  Brendan began his career in the fire service when he was hired as a full-time 
firefighter by the Durham Fire Department on March 15, 2004. 

Brendan served in the roles of firefighter and fire inspector before being promoted to his current 
position of fire marshal in April 2021.  His strong dedication and commitment to service, 
combined with his knowledge, skills, and abilities, are a tremendous asset to the fire department 
and to the Durham/UNH community.  Brendan enjoys meeting and talking with people and 
building relationships within our community to address challenging issues related to codes, 
standards, fire prevention, and community risk reduction. In 2023, Brendan was credentialled as 
one of five individuals in the State of New Hampshire, with the professional designation of Fire 
Marshal by the Commission on Professional Credentialing (CPC) of the Center of Public Safety 
Excellence (CPSE).   

The department recently held an informal celebration with department members and Brendan’s 
family to recognize Brendan’s dedicated service to the fire department and the community. 

Congratulations, Brendan! 


